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Dated: 15th March, 2022

Academic Session 2021-2022: Updated Session End Circular: Grades VI-VIII

Dear Parents

We have come to the end of the academic session 2021-22. Please find below the important dates for
the end of the session:

Corrected answer scripts for grade 6 &7 will be released in the respective Google classrooms on
Monday, 21st March 2022 at 8:00 am . Parents and students are requested to review the marks by
11:00 am on the same day. Please note that no queries on answer scripts shall be entertained or
changes made after 12:00 noon on Monday 21st March 2022.

Corrected answer scripts for grade 8 will be available with the respective class teachers (for offline)
and subject teachers' Google classrooms( for online exam) on Tuesday, 22nd March 2022 from 8:00
am to 10 a.m . Parents and students are requested to review the marks by 11:00 am on the same
day. Please note that no queries on answer scripts shall be entertained or changes made after
12:00 noon on Tuesday, 22nd March 2022.

Time slots for doubt clearing will be shared a day in advance on the class teacher's Google
classroom.

Promotion lists will be pasted on the school notice board as well as uploaded to the school
website on : Class VI-VIII Saturday, 26" March 2022.

Books and uniform for the new academic session will be available between 10.30 am and 3.30 pm
as per the schedule given below:

Tuesday, 29" March 2022 Class VIl
Thursday, 31st March 2022 Class VIl
Saturday, 26th March 2022. Class IX

The book list has been uploaded to the website. Parents can also purchase books from outside.
After the given dates, books can be purchased on all week days (Monday-Friday) from the
bookshop between 2:30 pm and 3:30 pm.

Report cards will be published online for Grade VI-VIII on Saturday, 26th March 2022,

The Academic Session 2022-23 shall commence on Wednesday, 6th April, 2022.

Please note that the school timings will be from 7:30- 1:30 from Wednesday 6th April 2022.
Please note that the classes will commence from Wednesday, 6th April. Do see the website on a
regular basis to keep yourself updated on the school guidelines and other details of the Middle
Wing .

Looking forward to an enriching learning experience in the coming session.
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